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Our School Values 
Resilience        Teamwork        Respect        Pride        Curiosity 

Ignite the spark, reveal the champion 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
As our topic this term is about local superheroes, we would love to take Year 3 
on a trip to visit Erith fire station. 
 
The trip will be on 23rd January early in the afternoon. We will be catching the 
99 bus and aim to arrive at 1:00pm and we will hope to arrive back at school 
in time for usual pick up of 3:20pm. 
 
As we will need to leave early, your child will require a packed lunch. Children 
who are Free school meals can get this from school by indicating in the section 
below. 
 
We will need parent support for the trip, please indicate below if you are able to 
come and support year 3. Please return the letter by January 13th 2023. 
 
Thank you for your support 
Mrs Down and Miss Iscioglu  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child __________________________________ to go on a 
trip to Erith fire station on 23rd January 2023 via bus. 
 
Circle one 
I would / wouldn’t be able to accompany them. 
 
Parent/ Guardian name : _____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/ Guardian signature: __________________________________________ 
 

o My child is entitled to free school meals and will require one (Please tick) 
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